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I am a hospital based healthcare worker and as a taxpayer, I support this legislation 

that requires hospitals to be transparent about the costs of replacement labor during 

strikes and lockouts. It's no secret that the incentive to profit has devastated the 

landscape in healthcare, but it adds insult to injury when large corporations can 

misrepresent that true cost of their nefarious practices. 


